
READING: THE NEWS 

Recommended reads 

 

 

 

Autumn 2 2024 

 

In this issue: 

 

• Author of the term. 

• Gold readers from 

Autumn 1. 

•How to help your 

child at home. 

• Upcoming events. 

Springfield Primary Reading news! 

Author of the term 

Gold Readers this term! 

We are so pleased that so many children across 

school have been practicing their reading at home 

and working towards their Bronze, silver and gold 

awards last half term. Children achieving Bronze, 

silver and gold were: 

Year 1: 40% 

Year 2: 58% 

Year 3: 93% 

Year 4: 96% 

Year 5: 74% 

Year 6: 82% 

Let’s see if we can beat 

these scores in Autumn 2! 

Reception  

Key stage 1 

How to help your child at home 

Please see information on class pages of our 

school website on how you can help your child 

at home with Phonics, Handwriting, Reading 

and Spelling. 

https://www.springfieldschool.org.uk/ 

See class pages, ‘How to help your child at 

home’ and ‘Phonics’ tabs. 

Upcoming READING 

events… 

Wednesday 13th November: 9am-

10am 

Phonics Coffee morning for parents 

(please see school spider infor-

mation) 

Wednesday 20th November: 9am-

10am 

Reading coffee morning for parents 

(please see school spider infor-

mation)  

KS1 Story workshop (please look out 

for the information letter for this) 

Wednesday 4th December in the 

afternoon 

Y5-6 Y3-4 

 

 

 

This term, we are celebrating the author 

Zanib Mian! 

Zanib Mian fell in love with writing at pri-

mary school! After studying molecular cell 

biology at University College London, she 

taught science in secondary school before 

deciding to move into children’s publish-

ing. Zanib felt that characters from all cul-

tures were missing from books for young 

children and launched Sweet Apple Pub-

lishers with a clear commitment to publish-

ing inclusive books. 

 

She has written a series of 

funny, heartwarming chapter 

books named 'Planet Omar' 

as well as some beautiful 

picture books! 


